
Wednesday 22nd April 2020 

Good Morning Wonderful Reception Class, 

Today we are going to listen to another story that links in with our 

new maths activities we are trying this week. So we will listen to the 

story and then do the maths activity. 

 

I’d like you to listen to the story of Supertato run veggies run 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BIeAHK-5m6E&t=140s 

 

Now go to https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/ 

and choose Summer Term Week 1 Day 3 activity. Good luck with your 

vegetable races and may the best vegetable win! 

 

We are going to be learning more about insects over the next few 

weeks. Sometimes they are called minibeasts or bugs. Have a look at 

this clip and find out a little more about the minibeasts that live in 

our gardens and outside areas. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JuHg5oWF_mo 

 

Today I feel like dancing so we are going to dance along with some 

other children.It’s always better when you are dancing! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t6PmB6tMBOc 

 

 

 We will see you again tomorrow 

Mrs Allen,Mrs Beaulah and Mrs Parry 
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